
From: Rachel Wigginton
To: York Potash Harbour
Cc: Helen Robinson1; Carl Bunnage
Subject: RE: TR030002 York Potash Harbour Facilities Order : Adequacy of Consultation Request
Date: 09 April 2015 14:10:23
Attachments: York Potash Harbour Facilities adequacy of consultation NYCC letter.docx

Fao Robert Ranger, Case Manager
 
Dear Mr Ranger
 
Thank you for consulting North Yorkshire County Council on the second Adequacy of
Consultation Request for the above project.  The County Council’s comments are unchanged

from the letter dated 9th January 2015 in response to the first request, which I attach.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Rachel Wigginton
Senior Policy Officer
Strategic Policy and Economic Growth
Business and Environmental Services
North Yorkshire County Council
County Hall,  Northallerton
North Yorkshire  DL7 8AD
 
Tel: 01609 532428
email: rachel.wigginton@northyorks.gov.uk
 
 
 
 

From: York Potash Harbour [mailto:YorkPotashHarbour@pins.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 27 March 2015 17:05
To: Rachel Wigginton
Subject: TR030002 York Potash Harbour Facilities Order : Adequacy of Consultation Request
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
York Potash Harbour Facilities Order TR030002
                               
Please follow the link below to view the Adequacy of Consultation Request
for this proposed National infrastructure project:
 
http://infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk/document/3095153
 
If this link does not open automatically, please cut and paste it into your
browser.
 
Yours faithfully
 
York Potash Harbour Facilities Order Team



3/18 Eagle Wing
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House
Temple Quay
Bristol
BS1 6PN
 
Email: YorkPotashHarbour@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
 
Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate (Planning
Inspectorate casework and appeals)
Web: www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure (Planning Inspectorate's
National Infrastructure Planning portal)
Twitter: @PINSgov
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.

 
 
 
 
**********************************************************************
 
Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the 
Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or 
recorded for lawful purposes.
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the 
system manager.
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by 
Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.
 
www.websense.com
 
**********************************************************************
 

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet
virus scanning service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM
Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) This email has been certified virus free.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for
legal purposes.

Access your county council services online 24 hours a day, 7 days a week at
www.northyorks.gov.uk.

WARNING

Any opinions or statements expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual
and not necessarily those of North Yorkshire County Council.



This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use
of the intended recipient. If you receive this in error, please do not disclose any
information to anyone, notify the sender at the above address and then destroy all
copies.

North Yorkshire County Council's computer systems and communications may be
monitored to ensure effective operation of the system and for other lawful
purposes. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation.

Although we have endeavoured to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments
are free from any virus we would advise you to take any necessary steps to
ensure that they are actually virus free.

If you receive an automatic response stating that the recipient is away from the
office and you wish to request information under either the Freedom of
Information Act, the Data Protection Act or the Environmental Information
Regulations please forward your request by e-mail to the Data Management Team
(datamanagement.officer@northyorks.gov.uk) who will process your request.

North Yorkshire County Council.

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service
supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number
2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or
recorded for legal purposes.






